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Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2018 10:43 AM
To: Tarra Jolly; Beth A. Broom
Cc: Aaron King
Subject: opposition to W-3373

 
 
From: Penny Russ [mailto:prussmail@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 30, 2018 4:08 AM 
To: Gary Roberts 
Subject: Zoning Docket W‐3373 

 
I am a resident of the area within 500' of Messiah Moravian Church, the property petitioning a zoning change. 
The reference number is Docket W-3373. 
 
I would like to state my disagreement with the proposed change. While I realize the church may need to update 
its signage, I do not believe the kind of sign they propose installing would be appropriate for the area. An LED 
sign like the one they wish to install be out of place even in the area closer to Robinhood, let alone in the 
residential area where this property is located. There are other sign options they could consider. 
 
I respectfully ask that the Planning Board NOT ALLOW this zoning change. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Penny Russ 
798 Hertford Road 
Winston-Salem, NC 27104 


